From: Fieldsend, Sofie

Sent: 11 January 2021 09:55
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 2020/4413/P

Subject: 2020/4413/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]| Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sofie,
I just wanted to add a further comment on the planter arrangements for the above application.

The current layout does not follow the Councils efforts to provide suitable walkways for the reduction in transmission of
Covid 19 and normal usage,

The planters along Belsize Lane are far to close to the road and blocked by bollards which makes walking, wheelchair, or
push chair use impossible, the net result of which forces pedestrians to walk through the tables and chairs when they are on
the triangle passing through the seated diners unless they cross via the Zebra and pass through queues outside the
greengrocer and the grocers shop.

[ would add again the planters arc welcome but not in the current layout this needs to be reviewed and made Covid
19 compliant.

Kind regards
Chris Knight 13 Belsize Crescent NW3 5QY.

Photo below walking from Fitzjohns Avenue to Haverstock Hill




Crosses are for the placing of the centre stem of 60cm round table + 2 seats

Tables placed against the planters and the under width walkway to the right




